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Notice of Public Hearing - Town of Hamilton – Zoning Board of Appeals – August 3, 2022 
 

PUBLIC HEARING: The Town of Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022, at 7:00 pm, at 577 Bay Road in the Memorial Room & via Zoom/telephone, 
for an application seeking a Variance & an Extension or Alteration of a Non-Conforming Use, Structure 
or Lot to construct a new attached two car garage with storage above at the property located at 135 
Lake Shore Avenue, Assessor’s map 66, lot 91, owner Travis James.  A copy of the complete application 
is available for review by contacting the Building Department.  
  
William Bowler, Chair 
 


